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September 20, 2011

 

TO:  Landmarks Commission

FROM:  Pat Ivory, Senior Planner

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Eau Claire Landmarks Commission has scheduled a meeting for Tuesday, September 27, 2011, at
7:00 p.m. at the Chippewa Valley Museum in Carson Park, Eau Claire, Wisconsin.  At this meeting, the commission will be
sponsoring two presentations discussing the economic benefits of owning an older home or building.

In order to accommodate the participation of persons with special needs at this meeting, the City will provide the services of a sign
language interpreter or make other reasonable accommodations on request.  To make such a request, please notify the City at 715-
839-4902 at least 2 days prior to the meeting.

 

___________________________________
Pat Ivory
Senior Planner
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